
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We’ll be holding a second hand uniform sale on Friday 7th 
December during the Christmas Fayre. 
 
All items of clothing are good quality, washed and ready to wear 
and at bargain prices! 
 
All money raised will go towards the school. 
 
Please come and see us! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Office Team 
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